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To ensure that INDEX™20 has every opportunity of taking place this year, the INDEX™20
Organisers, PALEXPO and EDANA, have decided to adopt two important measures, designed
to guarantee the widest possible visibility and participation to all.

Since the beginning of the global pandemic, the desire to provide the nonwovens
community with an outstanding industry showcase, whilst ensuring the best possible health
protection and safety to a broad international audience, has been of paramount concern to
the INDEX™ Organisers.

Due to on-going travel restrictions and unforeseen delays in vaccination programmes, the
Organisers are forced to recognise that the lifting of the Swiss federal governmental
restrictions regarding sizeable gatherings of people and a consequent return to normal
business, may take a little longer than anticipated.

To ensure that INDEX™20 has every opportunity of taking place this year, the INDEX™20
Organisers, PALEXPO and EDANA, have decided to adopt two important measures, designed
to guarantee the widest possible visibility and participation to all.

The first is to announce that INDEX™20 is postponed until 19 – 22 October 2021.

As a major international event in the nonwovens calendar, the Organisers feel they must
take advantage of every possibility of maximising visitor attendance and ROI for exhibitors.




